
A Message from the Superintendent

Superintendent Dr. Ken Wallace shares the latest information related to District 207 including the

fact there is no school on Friday, how much money the fundraising efforts have brought in and he

provides a "thank you" message to teachers and students for their efforts in the area of e-Learning.

WATCH VIDEO

E-Learning has Begun

Parents can get a glimpse inside our new

"classrooms" through this video that

showcases some of the e-Learning activities

occurring within the district.

 

In addition, a longer video that provides

more details around the incredible e-

Learning that is happening at Maine East,

Maine South, Maine West and Frost

Academy will be shared in the coming days.

WATCH VIDEO

SBHC is Available for Health
Needs

Even though students are not attending

classes within our physical buildings at this

time, the District 207 School Based Health

Center (SBHC) can still provide many

services for students. Students at Maine

East, Maine South, Maine West and Frost

Academy can access the SBHC for a wide

variety of health related concerns.

LEARN MORE

Reminder: No School on Friday

There is no school this Friday, April 10. That

date is a non-attendance day for students.

This means there will be no official office

hours that day.
 

LEARN MORE

Thanks for the Support: Donations
Have Exceeded $40,000

The district has raised more than $40,000

for families in need among our schools.

Thank you for the support!

 

A portion of the funds raised are being

distributed this week to families. We know

more donations will likely be needed, so

please give if you can.

DONATE NOW

Maine Township High School District 207 serves students and families from Park Ridge, nearly all of
Des Plaines, as well as parts of Glenview, Harwood Heights, Morton Grove, Niles, Norridge,

Norwood Park Township and Rosemont.

Community Bulletin Board

Information from community organizations of interest to District 207 families.

SEE THE LATEST INFO

https://maine207.org/
https://youtu.be/DuPIvAOUars
https://youtu.be/DuPIvAOUars
https://youtu.be/SWckWGjYukw
https://youtu.be/SWckWGjYukw
https://maine207.org/news/district-207-school-based-health-center-is-available/
https://maine207.org/news/district-207-school-based-health-center-is-available/
https://maine207.org/news/no-school-on-friday-april-10/
https://maine207.org/news/no-school-on-friday-april-10/
https://maine207.org/news/helping-those-most-in-need/
https://maine207.org/news/helping-those-most-in-need/
https://www.facebook.com/District207/
https://twitter.com/maine_207
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKf9p7isoP813iJCXSOSpTw
https://www.instagram.com/mths207/
https://maine207.org/communitybulletinboard/



